
 
 

 
 

Holly Springs Elementary School 
October 24, 2016 

 
Good Afternoon Families, 
 
This is Doctor D.J. with Boosterthon at Holly Springs Elementary School here with some important 
announcements.  
 
Parents, today our Track 1, 2, & 4 Holly Springs Elementary Fun Run kicked off with an exciting Pep Rally, 
and we are thrilled about this year’s program! The first step is to register your student on ​funrun.com​, using our 
school’s registration cod​e ​224-673​. Y​ou can also search for our school on ​funrun.com​. This year, we are raising 
funds for​ ​Progressive Learning Environments and our school goal is $33,000​. ​Today, your student is coming 
home with a pledgebook, where you can learn more about helping our school through the Fun Run.  
 
Crazy Sock Day is this Friday.  Students should wear their crazy socks to show their Cheetah Pride.  
 
Be a Part of PTA’s Reflections Program.  The 2016-2017 theme is What is Your Story?  The deadline for 
entries is this Friday, October 28th. 
 
Thank you so much for all you do to support HSES.  Have a great evening.  This message will be posted to the 
school website.  
 
Have a great evening. 

 
 

http://funrun.com/
http://funrun.com/

